




procedures in the mechanism provide limited assurances that the solidarity mechanism 

could prevent a situation of pressure or crisis in a Member State; 

7. The responsibility articles (Dublin) in the proposed Regulation are problematic because

the timelines set out are not practical. The current Dublin timelines should be retained.

The Committee does not support the extension of responsibility linked to the issuance of

residence documents and visas, including applicants in possession of an expired

residence document/visa for up to 3 years. This should be maintained as the current

acquis, which refers to 2 years for an expired residence permit and 6 months for an

expired visa. The Committee does not support the inclusion of diplomas/qualifications

as a mandatory criterion to establish responsibility, and is of the opinion that the cessation

of responsibility of the Member State of first entry to examine the application should be

maintained as in the current acquis, i.e. 1 year;

8. The granting of Long-Term Residence status to beneficiaries of international protection

after a period of3 years could have a significant impact on Malta ifthis results in a family

reunification right for beneficiaries of subsidiary protection as it may also entail

additional migratory pressure for Malta.

The Committee considers that since relocation only applies to applicants for asylum for not 

subject to border procedures, the majority of Malta's arrivals do not fall under the mandatory 

relocation mechanism. As a result, the proposed solidarity mechanism following Search and 

Rescue provides limited relief to Malta. 
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